
 
 

 
 

December 2, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
 

G.L. Shire 
General Director Labor Relations BNSF 
P.O. Box 961030 
Ft. Worth, TX 76161-0039 
 
 
Mr. Shire, 
 
This letter is to memorialize our understanding that Article 17 (n) (2) will be changed to 
read: 
  

Bulletins calling for bids for new and vacant assignments will be posted daily, 
for a period of five (5) days.  Job advertisements will be bulletined and closed 7 
days a week. 
 

Of note, there is no longer any language restricting a bulletin from closing on a 
Sunday or and/or a Legal Holiday. 

 
 
Sincerely,       I agree, 
 
 
 

      
__________________     _________________ 
General Chairman       General Director 

W.E. Young 
General Chairman 
 
R.S. O’Connell 
First Vice-Chairman 
 
A.V. Bojorques Jr. 
Second Vice-Chairman 
 
A.W. Grossweiler 
Third Vice-Chairman 
 
D.L. Young 
Secretary 
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